
Wednesday Weekly 
 

April 15, 2015 

 

1. New Chancellor for the Diocese 

 

Bishop Stephen Jensen announces that Ms. Mary-Anne Lewis Jamin has been appointed Chancellor of the 

Diocese of Prince George, effective April 22, 2015. 

 

On behalf of the diocesan community, Bishop Jensen thanks Fr. Louis Kwena for his years of service as 

Chancellor. 

 

2. Youth and Young Adult Ministry Update 

 

 Have you registered for the 20th annual Diocesan Youth Conference taking place May 1-3 in Prince 

George? It is sure to be the biggest yet! Come on out for an amazing weekend of great worship, talks, 

and fellowship with hundreds of youth from across our diocese and beyond. You can register online at 

dyc2015.eventzilla.net or head on over to www.pgdiocese.bc.ca for more info. We look forward to 

seeing you there!  

 We are also seeking practicing, Catholic young adults interested in volunteering as small group leaders 

and general volunteers. Email youth@pgdiocese.bc.ca if you are interested!  

 

3. Saints: Models of Discernment 
 

Parishes are requested to post the attached poster and distribute the attached Discernment Weekend flyers. Please 

place the following notice in bulletins: 

 

God calls each and every one of us to be a saint, to become the man or woman he 

made us to be according to our own unique individuality like St. Francis of Assisi, St. 

Teresa of Avila or St. John Paul II.  Vocational discernment is about discovering 

where God is calling you and then living out that call. Men and women 19 years and 

older are invited to attend a Vocation Discernment weekend from May 15-17 at Camp 

Morice facilitated by Fr. Terry Brock, Diocesan Vocations Director and Most Rev. 

Stephen Jensen.  Cost is $50 for the weekend. To register, email your name, phone 

number and age to office@sacredheartnews.ca or call Sacred Heart Parish in Terrace at 

(250) 635-2313.  

 

4. First Nations Retreat – Living the 12 Steps in Everyday Life 

 

Parishes are requested to post and distribute the attached poster. Please place the following notice in bulletins: 

 

Addictions take many forms and affect all of us—our families and society.  Living the 12 Steps in Every 

Day Life is a workshop/retreat for anyone interested in learning more about the healing power of the 12 

Step program as a way of life.  Most Reverend Sylvain Lavoie, OMI will lead the workshop/retreat using a 

blend of information, quiet time for reflection and prayer, and optional sharing and fellowship.  There will 

also be time for music and laughter.  Fee:  $100.00.  Registration is required. Please contact the Domano 

Renewal Centre at (250)964-4475 or drc@pgdiocese.bc.ca to register or for further information.   

  


